
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 25, 2013 
 

Item 11, Report No. 33, of the Committee of the Whole (Closed Session), which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on June 25, 2013, and the recommendation made 
public. 
 
 
 
11 PROFESSIONAL SERVICES CONTRACT OPTIONS – INTEGRITY COMMISSIONER’S 
 OFFICE 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) recommends: 
 
1) That Suzanne Craig be offered a renewal contract on the same 3-day per week basis as the 

current contract, for a term of two (2) years; and 
 
2) That the confidential report of the Interim City Manager, dated June 18, 2013, be received.  
 
 


